
 

 
Town of Rotterdam 

Department of Public Works 
Memorandum 

 
 
 
 

TO:  Diane Marco 
 
FROM: Tammy Whelan 
 
DATE: July 1, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: FOIL Request   
 

 
 
The FOIL request submitted by Praveen Immanuel at Stellar Innovations regarding 2000 
Curry Road, Unit 33, has been researched.  No records exist. 
 
The FOIL is complete. 


